ITEM 16
MANAGER’S REPORT NO. 416

COUNCIL MEETING 86/08/05

RE: APPOINTMENT OF ARCHITECTS FOR THE BONSOR RECREATION CENTRE CONSTRUCTION
AND FOR RENOVATIONS TO THE CAMERON RECREATION CENTRE

ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER'S RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT the recommendationsas contained in the report from the Director
Recreation & Cultural Services be adopted.
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1986 July 29

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER
FROM:  DIRECTOR RECREATION & CULTURAL SERVICES

RE: APPOINIMENT OF ARCHITECTS FOR THE BONSOR RECREATION CENTRE
CONSTRUCTION AND FOR RENOVATIONS TO THE CAMERON RECREATION CENIRE

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. THAT Council approve the appointment of Carlberg Jackson
Partners as architects for the Bonsor Recreation Centre
construction.

2. THAT Council approve the appointment of Howard/Yano Architects

as the architects for the Cameron Recreation Centre expansion.

REPORT

INTRODUCTION:

On 1985 July 15, Municipal Council approved the funding from internal
borrowing for a $20.9 million Recreation and Cultural Services development
program.

Two of the projects scheduled for commencement in 1986 were the construction
of the Bonsor Recreation Centre and the expansion of the Cameron Recreation
Centre.
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BONSOR:

The Municipal Building Co-ordinating Committee and the Parks and Recreation
Commission went through an exhaustive process for the selection of an archi-
tect for the Bonsor Centre. The process covered several months and many
presentations and interviews. The unanimous choice at the conclusion of the
process was the appointment of Carlberg Jackson Partners. The Commission
approved the appointment on 1985 June 05.

CAMERON:

After reviewing the options for the Cameron Recreation Centre expansion, both
the Committee and the Commission agreed to appoint the firm of architects
that had been responsible for constructing the Centre some years ago, namely,
Howard/Yano Architects. The Commission approved the appointment on 1986
March 05.

The Corporation policy calls for all architect appointments to be ratified by
Municipal Council. In both these cases, this step was not taken. In the
meantime, work has commenced on both projects and at this time, Council is
asked to ratify the appointment of both firms of architects to their
respective projects so that full processing authority is in place.
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DENNIS GAUNT
Director Recreation &
Cultural Services
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